

Calcutta Cricket & Football Club

19/1, Gurusaday Road, Kolkata - 700 019

Phones: 2461-5060

2461-5204

Fax

: 2461-5058

E-mail: ccfcsecretary@ccfc1792.com

Website: www.ccfc1792.com

CIN: U92412WB2003GAP096325

22.12.2021.

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK

Dear Member,

Compliments of the Season.

The entire world has gone through pain and anguish in the last couple of years. We remember with a lot of sadness the members and our near ones whom we lost during this pandemic. They will always be missed. They leave behind lot of happy memories. It is time for healing, time for hope. Let us all spread some good cheer in this festive season.

On behalf of the General Committee, I would like to wish members and their families a Merry Christmas and a Joyous festive season. We pray that good health and happiness be with you all.

We have arranged for our traditional yearend festivities and we look forward to your participation alongwith your family and friends. The General Committee members have put in a lot of hard work to ensure that you have a good time at the Club. The Cricket Season has just started last weekend with the Season Opener between President's XI and Vice President's XI. With the cold weather setting in, it is always a nice place to be, especially on weekends. basking in the winter sun, enjoying your preferred drink and a meal with your families and friends. Breakfast is available on all days, except Mondays, between 7.30 am and 10.30 am.

I am happy to inform you that CC&FC 'A' team won the Inter Club Darts competition held recently at our Club, where 9 other city clubs participated. Plans are also underway to host the Inter Club Tennis Tournament in end January, 2022 and some exciting cricket in the New Year.

We look forward to seeing you at the Club. Here's wishing you and your loved ones a safe and enjoyable holiday season.

With warrh regards

Deepankar Nandi President